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Family Legal Aid Expansion

In March 2024, LABC announced enhancements to
family legal aid services which are aimed at providing
improved support for eligible clients who are
experiencing family violence. More information on the
enhancements is available in NTC #123.

The enhancements include an additional 25 General
Preparation hours for eligible clients with contracts
issued after April 1, 2024. To receive the additional
hours, lawyers must make an authorization request
and submit a form via the Lawyer Portal to certify
that:

the lawyer is not aware of the client having
improved their financial situation since their most
recent financial eligibility determination by LABC
the client is experiencing family violence and one
or more additional family law issues covered by
LABC’s standard representation services
the client needs these additional hours to achieve
stabilization of their family law matters

To further clarify the process for lawyers, the Family
Legal Aid Expansion Hours Certification form has been
updated. The form now specifies that the additional
family law issues covered by LABC’s standard
representation services for the purpose of this
certification, and as identified on the client’s contract,
are as follows:

cases in which a protection order may be
needed (protection order)

https://legalaidbc.createsend1.com/t/d-e-ehdkdkd-l-n/
https://legalaid.bc.ca/sites/default/files/2024-03/NTC-123-Family%20Legal%20Aid%20Expansion.pdf
https://legalaid.bc.ca/document/462
https://legalaid.bc.ca/document/462
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clients experiencing a denial of parenting
time (denial of parenting time)
cases requiring an order to prohibit relocation
outside of the province (relocation) and/or
cases where the client is the respondent in a
maintenance enforcement committal
proceeding (maintenance enforcement)

As always, we welcome your feedback regarding the
LABC Tariffs. If you have any comments, please email
lawyer.support@legalaid.bc.ca.

Rhaea Bailey
Vice-President, Legal Strategy
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Questions or comments?

Contact our Lawyer Support team:

Call 604-601-6155; 1-888-401-6206 (no charge), or
Email lawyer.support@legalaid.bc.ca

 
 

 

All legal aid lawyers are required to receive this notice.
If you unsubscribe, please contact us at

https://legalaidbc.createsend1.com/t/d-l-ehdkdkd-l-j/
https://legalaidbc.createsend1.com/t/d-l-ehdkdkd-l-t/
https://legalaidbc.createsend1.com/t/d-l-ehdkdkd-l-i/
https://legalaidbc.createsend1.com/t/d-l-ehdkdkd-l-d/
mailto:lawyer.support@lss.bc.ca


 

 

Legal Aid BC, 400- 510 Burrard Street,

Vancouver, BC

lawyer.support@legalaid.bc.ca to discuss other ways
to receive Notices to Counsel.

 

Sent from the traditional unceded territory of the Coast Salish
peoples, including the territories of the Musqueam,

Squamish and Tsleil-Waututh Nations.

 

 

You are receiving this email because you provide legal aid services on behalf of Legal Aid BC. 
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https://legalaidbc.createsend1.com/t/d-u-ehdkdkd-l-q/

